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Wednesday 14 April, 2014 

 

Sydney City Farm Community supports City Farm proposed 
for Sydney Park 

 

The Sydney City Farm Community Group supports the establishment of a City Farm in 
Sydney Park, and congratulates City of Sydney Council on the steps taken so far 
towards achieving this goal. 

Sydney City Farm Community is a non-profit incorporated community association 
which promotes the establishment of City Farms for a green and sustainable future in 
urban Sydney. 

It was our approach to City of Sydney in October 2009 which provided the spark for 
City of Sydney to embark on the journey of creating a Sydney Farm in the LGA. 

We have consistently supported every stage of the process, by communicating with 
our 1500 supporters on our email list, to our 700 or so participants in our Facebook 
Page and Group, and with our 1100 Twitter followers. 

A high proportion of participants in the consultation groups for the Feasibility Study, 
and in the Summer Garden are members of this Sydney City Farm community. 

Most recently we promoted the Public Hearing for the Sydney Park Plan of 
Management amendments, encouraged our supporters to send in submissions and 
made a supportive submission ourselves. 

We look forward to the next stages of the process progressing well and getting to the 
implementation phase when we will finally have a City Farm operational at Sydney 
Park. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Katy Svalbe 

President 
Sydney City Farm Community  
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22 April 2014 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To the Council of the City of Sydney, 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Landscape Architecture Program at the University of New 
South Wales to express wholehearted support for the City Farm Project at Sydney Park. 
Over the past several years, we have followed the evolution of this project, starting 
with the ideas that emerged during the community consultation processes associated 
with the feasibility study. Students in two landscape architecture studios have 
researched urban agriculture, analysed similar projects in other cities, and explored 
various development options for the selected site. There is a genuine interest and 
commitment to the goals and aspirations of the City Farm programming and its 
associated landscape development.  
 
Working with Andrew Ridge, the City Farm Project Manager, has given our students 
valuable insight to the City's project design and implementation processes, and 
introduced them to the ways in which having a City Farm at this location can truly 
benefit the community. The Landscape Architecture Program looks forward to having 
an on-going involvement with Andrew and the City of Sydney as the project 
progresses.  
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
A/Prof Linda Corkery 
Director, Landscape Architecture Program 
Faculty of Built Environment 
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